
CENTRAL MAINE STRIDERS 
August 1, 2019 Meeting 

Present Ryan Goebel, Rob Krickus, Sapan Bhatt and Shannon and Deb Violette 

Meeting called to order by Vice President Ryan Goebel at 6:19. 

Minutes to our May 2nd meeting was reviewed and all were in favor of approving them. 

Rob was not able to provide a treasurers report.  Rob said that he will reach out to Ron 
to secure the financial records for our next meeting. 

Ryan reported that the Pub Runs are going well and Proper Pig is extending their happy 
hour drink prices for the group.  There was a bit of communication problems at the 
beginning but all seems to have been worked out. Ryan said that there has been up to 17 
runners coming out on Wednesday night’s Pub Run. 

Ryan mentioned holding a pub to pub to pub run again this fall. 

Rob mentioned starting a morning running group. 

Ryan reached out to Brendan to see how many Pub Run tee shirts are left but was not 
able to get an answer. 

Some talk about a BBQ at Snow Pond before the season comes to a close.   

Ryan said that he was interested in a table at Free ME from Lung Cancer’s Save Your 
Breath 5k run/walk and children’s fun run November 3rd.  It could be a great way to meet 
some runners and maybe recruit them to our club. 

There was a brief discussion on Central Maine Striders status with Secretary of State.  
Deb said that she will contact them to get the necessary paperwork and instructions to 
bring CMS up to date. 

Doc and Mardie 5k run August 24th was discussed. 

A motion was made to adjourn at 7:03.  All were in favor. 

Respectively Submitted, 
Deb Violette, Secretary 

Deb has secured Mainely Brews for our next meetings as follows September 12th, 
October 3rd, November 7th and December 12th.   


